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Coronavirus reminder 

If your child develops any symptoms of Coronavirus (persistent cough, high temperature or loss of taste / smell), s/he MUST NOT come to 
school and school must be informed.  Call 119 or get a test online at: 

https://self-referral.test-for-coronavirus.service.gov.uk/antigen/name 

If you believe that your child is well enough to attend school and they have only symptoms of a ‘common cold’ such as:                           
runny nose, sore throat or a mild cough they are permitted to attend. 

NB:  All absences must be reported to our school office 

by calling 01726 64322.  You can leave a message if     

outside of office hours.  Please DO NOT report          

absences via Class Dojo.  Thank you. 

Polite reminder:  School gates / doors open 

at 8:45am.  Please do not enter until this 

time as your child may not be supervised 

and we cannot ensure their safety.  

https://www.bishopbronescombe.co.uk/web/our_be_bold_curriculum




 

 

 



 






